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Docket No. 50-293
,

Boston Edison Company M/C Nuclear
ATTN: Mr. William D. Harrington

Senior Vice President Nuclear
800 Boylston Street
Boston, MA 02199

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-293/82-12

This refers to your letters dated August 6 and August 27, 1982, in response
to our letter dated July 7,1982.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letters. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed prr, gram. Your efforts, including corporate involvement, to
consider the subject event in a broader context are noted. In addition to
monitoring the results of your corrective actions by on-site inspection, please
be prepared to discuss at our next scheduled meeting the integration of these
efforts into your Perfonnance Improvement Program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

hkEinal Signed By:

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
,

! Division of Project and Resident
Programs

I Cc:
! A. V. Morisi, Manager, Nuclear Operations Support
| C. J. Mathis, Station Manager

Joanne Shotwell, Assistance Attorney General'

! Plymouth Board of Selectmen

PublicDocumentRoom(PDR)(LPDR)
|
' Local Public Document Room
| Nuclear Safety Infonnation Center (HSIC)
| NRC Resident Inspector
! Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
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